
 
 
 

BUDGET COMMITTEE VACANCIES (2) 
CITY OF LA PINE 

 
 

The City of La Pine is currently accepting applications from individuals who are 
interested in serving on the Budget Committee. There are two vacancies, with 
terms which expire 12/31/2022.  These are volunteer positions. 

The Budget Committee will conduct a number of meetings in the months of May 
and June.  Budget Committee members are expected to attend all meetings. 

The vacancies will be filled by appointment by a majority of the entire 
membership of the Council. Those individuals submitting applications may be 
asked to meet with the Council for an interview prior to the Council making an 
appointment.  Interviews will begin after a minimum pool of qualified candidates 
have submitted applications.   

In order to qualify for appointment, an applicant must be a registered voter and 
a resident of the City. 

Applications will be received until March 18, 2020, at 5 p.m.  Interested 
individuals are encouraged to visit City Hall for an application or go to the City’s 
website at www.lapineoregon.gov. 

Please contact City Hall at (541) 536-1432 with any questions.  

http://www.lapineoregon.gov/

